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From: Raymond Romano <rayromano45@aol.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 7:42 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposed to HB 5436
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Flag Status: Completed

Chairman Representative Robert E. Craven 
To members of the house judiciary Committee,  
 
I, Raymond A. Romano want to express my opposition to HB 5436. I am a lifelong resident of the 
State of Rhode Island and a licensed funeral director/embalmer. I believe this bill would target lawful 
gun owners of our state and infringe on our second amendment rights. 
 
The intent may be good but, but as we can see in our State and the nation the majority of crimes are 
not committed by law abiding citizens. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


